Claire P

Thank you for sending the Rainier Mall Cleanup Site flyer in the mail, it is great to have an update
on the space. I strongly support the clean-up of the Rainier Mall site and the plan to add affordable
and market rate apartments with retail on the ground level. The sooner the site can be sufficiently
cleaned, the sooner new businesses can open and neighbors can move in. It is my hope that by
adding these buildings as soon as ecologically appropriate, the neighborhood will become more
safe, walkable, and new local business options can thrive. It will be great for the undeveloped and
unused space to become a positive element in the community.



